
30 August2020 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome back to the 2020-21 School year.  I am excited to be your new principal.  We have been 

working hard to plan a meaningful E-Learning experience for your child.  

We would like to invite you to our virtual Orientation/Open House on September 2nd at 6:00 PM.  This is 

a student welcome event.  Both parents and students may log in to the orientation/open house.  During 

the evening, we have three sessions available for you.  You may access your students’ teacher list in 

PowerSchool.   

All teacher/counselor sessions are in a drop-in format.  There will be no pre-planned presentation.  

Please feel free to click the teacher’s name to be taken to their virtual classroom. The agenda is below: 

AGENDA 

6:00 PM Welcome to the New 
Year 

- Welcome and 

Introductions 

- Review of E- 

Learning 

Schedule 

- Review of 

expectations 

- Tips for E-

Learning Success 

Ms. Lorraine and Ms. 
Crystal 

ZOOM 

6:30 PM – 7:30 PM Meet Your Teacher 
 

ALL Teachers Individual Links will 
be sent Tuesday  

evening 

6:30 PM – 7:30 PM Meet Your Counselors 
 

Ms. Kenya and 
Ms. Jennifer 

Individual 
Links will be sent 
Tuesday evening 

 

We look forward to seeing you.   

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Lorraine Hirakawa, Principal 

https://zoom.us/j/99592097581?pwd=QjR0TFg3Y2FJOGZsVmJzZWlpNkdZQT09

